
Residents of New London 

New Brush Acceptance Policy 

July 2017 

Effective immediately, The New London Transfer Station is now accepting brush under the following 

guidelines: 

Brush will be accepted during normal transfer station hours: 7:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.; 12:30 p.m. to 3 p.m. 

Monday through Friday, and the first Saturday of the month. 

Residential brush will be accepted from New London residents only. Commercial brush will be accepted at 

the rate of $35/ton. 

Users must obtain a key from the transfer station gate house, deposit their brush in the specified area 

across Crystal Avenue, and return the key to the gatehouse before leaving. 

 Leaves, yard waste, grass clippings, brush accepted;  NO TREE STUMPS OR LOGS 

 Leaves can be loose or in brown paper Kraft Bags; NO LEAVES IN PLASTIC BAGS; 

 NO GARBAGE mixed with Leaves!!   This material gets composted; 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


